
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  

Newsletter 25 t h January 2019 

Issue 8 

St. Andrew’s C of E Junior School Newsletter 

Headteacher’s Message 

Diary Dates 

 

Thurs 31st January 

6.00 pm 

Year 5 Robinwood 

Parents’ Information 

Evening 

 

Fri 1st February 

Golden Book Assembly 

2.45 pm 

 

Tues 5th February 

Chinese New Year 

themed school dinner 

 

Fri 8th February 

Golden Book Assembly 

2.45 pm 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Head Teacher: Mrs K. Smith  

admin@standrews.ca lderdale.sch.uk  

 

On Thursday evening, pupils in Years 5 and 6 were invited to watch Robin 

Hood and the Babes in the Wood at Brighouse Civic Hall. Forty pupils 

thoroughly enjoyed the pantomime and had a fantastic evening. The pupils’ 

behaviour was outstanding and they made the trip to the theatre an 

absolute treat for everyone. Well done! 

 

REMINDER    

There are no Christian Crackers 

clubs next Monday and Tuesday 

due to Messy Church. 

  

 
Please see overleaf for more 

details about what’s happening 

at Messy Church. 

 

 

Paediatric First Aid Awareness Course 

First Aid Professionals Ltd will be delivering the above course FREE 

for parents of children at our school. 

The course will run for 4 consecutive weeks from 6.30 pm – 8.30 pm 

March 4th, 11th, 18th & 25th March 2019 

THERE ARE ONLY 14 PLACES AVAILABLE – SO BOOK EARLY! 

To book a place, please contact the school office. 

 
 

 

 

Egyptian Workshop 

Last week the Year 5 children started their Ancient Egyptian History 

topic with a visit from Wicked Workshops.  The children found out 

what life was like in Ancient Egypt; how to build a pyramid, 

mummification and what the Pharaohs were like.  The workshop was 

great fun and everyone really enjoyed it. 

Please take a look at the photographs on our website gallery. 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Page 3 of 3 School Newsletter 

 
 

Thank you God for this 
new day. In my school to 

work and pray.  

Please be with me all day 
long. In every story, game 

and song.  

May all the happy things 
we do, make you, Our 

Father, happy too!  
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We keep our children safe… 

…by asking parents/carers to park safely. 
Despite numerous reminders regarding safe parking around school 

we are still finding cars parked on the zig zag lines and coming into 

the staff carpark.  

The driver of a car with registration YF08 VPV has been reported 

as parking unsafely. 

Please help us to keep our children safe. Thank you. 

 

 

The Adoption Café 

There is a meeting of the Adoption 

Café for parents and carers of 

adopted and looked after children at 

Café 139 on Wednesday 30th January 

at 7.00 pm. 

The theme is Life Stories. 

 
 

 

 

Collections 

Please can parents/carers ensure that 

collection arrangements are made prior to the 

start of the school day and that messages are 

passed directly to the teachers in a morning. In 

exceptional circumstances we appreciate plans 

may have to change but this will help to avoid 

any confusion about who is picking your child up 

at the end of the day.  

 
 

 
 
 

 

Robinwood Trip Information Evening 

Parents and children in Year 5 are invited to attend a 

meeting about the Robinwood trip on Thursday 31st 

January at 6:00pm in the school hall.   

Please come along to find out more and ask any questions 

you may have. 

 

Messy Church 

You are invited to join in the 

fun on Tuesday 29th January 

3.30 pm – 5.00 pm at St 

Martin’s Church for some 

Christingle Orange making 

to celebrate Candlemas. 

Children must be 

accompanied by an adult. 

Please let the school office 

know if you would like to 

attend. 

 

Punctuality 
Please can we remind parents that 

school starts at 8.50 am. Children 

should be lined up and ready to come 

in to school when their playground 

doors open at this time. 

. 

 


